
   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEETING MINUTES 

Faculty Senate Integrative Learning Core Committee 

January 26, 2024 

 

Meeting Location: Academic Affairs Conference Room, 135F Thomas Boyd Hall 

 

Present: Aly Aly, Kayanush Aryana, Ludovico Geymonat (Chair), Charlie Goodman, Haosheng Huang, Kyla Kazuschyk 

(Vice Chair), Selena Oswalt, Jason Wolfe, Ex-Officio: Tara Rose, Jim Murphy, 

 

Absent: Suzy Caleo, David Chicoine, William Ma, Kenneth Matthews, Laura Piestrzynski, Fanny Ramirez, Ex-Officio: 

Jackie Bach, Haley Bourgeois, Tricia Cobb, Rachel May, Jahi Palmer (Student Rep) 

 

Minutes 

 

I. Call to Order 

Meeting was called to order at 12:00 pm. 

 

II. Roll Call, by Means of Sign-In 

See attached sign in sheet.  

 

III. Public Comments on Agenda Items 

No public comments were made.   

 

IV. Voting 

Minutes from December 11, 2023 were approved as written.  

 

V. New Business 

a. SACSCOC Update 

Non-compliant on 11 of 72 standards. Nothing ILC related was found non-compliant. SACS will re-review 

during on site visit in April. They will look at noncompliance standards and then pull 20 of the 72 standards 

to review. 

  

b. ILC Proficiency Focus Group Schedule 

 

ILC committee members will not oversee the sessions. There will be one person overseeing every session to 

take notes and bring back to the committee. All instructors teaching an ILC course will be invited rather 

than only the course coordinators. The focus groups are capped at 12.  

 

c. Employer Perception Data  

 

Discussion about Employer Perception Data, how employer’s view students’ career readiness and the value 
of higher education in preparing students for careers. Looked at traits considered very important by 

employers. Many are ILC proficiencies or embedded in the proficiencies. Discussed the gap between skills 

considered very important by employers and percentage of students perceived to be very prepared in that 

skill.  



   

 

   

 

 

d. Course Impact Review Template 

 

Renewal of ILC courses required every 5 years. The first four ILC courses are up for review. It was 

decided to use these courses as a pilot for what the template and process will look like. The four 

coordinators of these courses will be invited to the next FS ILC committee meeting.  

 

Held an initial discussion about what will review look like and what “success” means. There was a 

suggestion that we compare results with original proposal. Looked at what other schools ask for. 

Enrollment, syllabus, teacher evaluation results, plans for development and ongoing improvement to a 

course, grade distribution, student evaluation responses to ILC specific questions. General consensus that 

the review process is a good time to ask what is working and what is not working. It is an opportunity to 

review original proposal and consider what changes should be made.  

 

 

Meeting adjourned at approximately 12:50 pm.  
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